
Part III Chemistry 2024-25  
 
 
Start of term arrangements 
 
Wednesday 9th October – Safety Talk & Introduction to Part III Chemistry 
 
Pfizer lecture theatre at 09:00.  Safety Talk & Introduction to the Part III Chemistry course. 
The Head of Department requires all Part III students, without exception, to attend this talk. 

• Welcome from HoD (Prof James Keeler) 
• Introduction to the Part III course (Prof Bill Nolan) 
• Part III projects 
• Assessment 
• Project Safety Talk from Dept. Safety officer (Dr Richard Turner) 
 

 
Lectures 
All Part III lectures will be given in person. 
 
The majority of Part III courses will be given in the Wolfson or Pfizer lecture theatres but 
due to clashes some courses will be held in the Unilever LT or the Scott Polar LT.  See 
timetable for details. 
 
Printed lecture handouts will be available at the start of each lecture course and the 
majority of Part III lectures are recorded, the recordings will be available on Moodle. 
 
Supervisions 
Arrangements for supervisions will be similar to those in Part II with the lecturer requesting 
email sign-up after the first or second lecture.   
 
 
Assessment 
Will be by means of 3 hour, in person, closed-book invigilated examinations held in the 
Department of Chemistry (same as Part II).  
 
Provisional dates for the Part III exams are during the week commencing Monday 2nd June 
2025 


